
Hi Everyone! 

   

I hope you are all well and that you are keeping yourselves safe. We are missing you all and we 

are looking forward to getting back to school and seeing you! I have been keeping an eye on all 

of your amazing posts on our home learning page and it’s so incredible to see the hard work 

you are all putting in whilst at home. Keep those pictures coming in so I can keep seeing all of 

the wonderful work!  

 

Our Aberford family are so proud of you all and all of 

the amazing things you continue to do.  

 

Love, Mr Thomas xx  


